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Welcome to 2020-21 School Advisory Forum! 
 
Beginning of the year message: On behalf of the PTA we are here and still working to support 
our teachers, parents, and students in whatever way we can. 
 
On Tuesday before the first day of E-Learning PTA bought lunch for teachers and staff at HHE 
 
PTA Updates:  
Review of SAF PowerPoint  
Mr. Bryan Jones—We look to be having a meeting next week, virtually.  
Mrs. Joseph—As a board, we are trying to find the best way to support our families during this 
time, we are trying to keep the families and parents engaged with the school, but trying to not 
have everyone in front of the computer screen (being that the kids are on the computers all 
day).  
Status of PTA applications—being transferred to chair of membership. Open board positions for 
PTA, reach out to Mrs. De Mordo, Mrs. Joseph or Mr. Jones.  
PTA is: 
 

• A powerful voice for all children, 
• A relevant resource for families and communities,  
• A strong advocate for the education and well-being of every child. 

Open Forum/Q and A: Fear that children are exponentially falling behind, due to the current 
situation. Encouraged to reach out to your child’s teacher first then move on to administration , 
Mrs. Kraus (literacy coach), Dr. Saef, Mr. Fossas, and Mrs. Rivera.  
 



Suggestion for Parent tips—how to support e learning varied paces.  
Mr. Fossas—great suggestion. Something we have been working on, something will be coming 
out very soon to support parents and their families. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:59 pm.   


